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          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Jordan Dietz, General Manager 
Date: June 15, 2021  
Subject: Health Savings Account  

 
In the May Board of Directors meeting, a potential Health Savings Account (HSA) 

plan was discussed, and no action was taken. 
 

After the meeting, staff were asked about their interest in the plan, and whether or 
not they thought it was something they would consider utilizing. While not all staff were 
asked directly, the majority were in no way interested in the plan. 

 
Setting an HSA plan up within the District has no financial impact if employees 

choose not to utilize it, and the Board can decide to offer the plan regardless.  
 
At this time, staff are looking for direction from the Board on whether they would 

like to set up a HSA plan for staff. 
 


	Memo

